Brigadoon Animal Hospital
1074 Cedar Point Blvd
Cedar Point, NC 28584
(252)393-6581

Dear Valued Clients,

We are excited to announce that here at Brigadoon Animal Hospital we are beginning the transition to
become a paperless clinic! As we begin this process we want to ensure that as our clients, you are up to
date and informed on what new changes are happening for you and your pets.

Transitioning to paperless means we will no longer be sending postcards to remind you of when your pet
is due for their next visit. Instead, we will be sending email and text message reminders. This also means
we are now able to conveniently email you your pet’s vaccine certificate, Rabies certificate and any other
in house lab work that we have done!

While we are making this transition please be patient with us as we are all on this new journey together!
Our top priority is to make this an easy and happy experience for you and your pets.There are a few steps
you can take to help us to get you your reminders efficiently and on time! Please fill out the information
below so we can update our records. Thank you for your support and for entrusting us to give top notch
care for your furry family members!

Sincerely,
Brigadoon Staff
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